/[ CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya
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“PUBLIKg Jg PILIPINE

NOTICE OF AWARD

22 November 2021

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 08-A-21, the Consulate General is awarding the
procurement of nineteen (19) pieces of down jacket at a rate of ONE HUNDRED
TWENTY-EIGHT THOUSAND EIGHTY-NINE YEN (JPY128,089) or approximately
FIFTY-SIX THOUSAND ONE HUNDRED FIFTY-FIVE PESOS AND 20/100
(PhP56,155.20) only, including tax and other charges, subject to the Department of

Foreign Affairs’ accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the
signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

Head of Procurement Committee

UNIQLO CO,, LTD. Qw
10717-1 Sayam, Yamaguchi City,

Yamaguchi Prefecture



